
  

 Welcome to the Autumn Term in Reception 

 Welcome to our school. We hope your child has settled well into our school and is enjoying 

school life.  

The Reception team includes:  

Mrs S Stuart (Reception Yellow)  

Miss Mackin (Reception Green) 

Miss F McNulty  (Reception Blue)  

Mrs T Davis  (Reception Red) 

Our classes are supported by TA’s Mrs Freeman, Mrs Temple  

and Mrs Gillispie. Our HLTA IS Mrs Greenaway. 

 Staff Communication 

If you need to discuss anything in further detail over the course of this 

year, please arrange to discuss with the class teacher in the first instance. 

As Year Leader Mrs Stuart would be the next person to speak with and 

then Mrs Livingstone as Assistant Headteacher for KS1. 

 Start of a School Day  

In a morning, a member of staff from the unit your child works in will be welcoming your 

child into school. Please see below for which unit your child is a part of.  Any messages can 

be passed on to the adult who is collecting the children.   

When you drop off your child we ask that you drop them off at the wooden gates rather 

than walking into the school building and the members of staff will ensure your child gets 

to their classroom. 

 Rainbow 

If your child is in Reception yellow or green they are apart of the rainbow unit and the 

members of staff they will be working with are as follows: 
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 Sunshine  

If your child is in Reception red or blue they are apart of the sunshine unit and the members 

of staff they will be working with are as follows: 

      

 Curriculum 

The topic in this first half term is Autumn and Harvest.    

We also plan activities based around your child’s own interests. 

 Drinks & Healthy Snacks 

We do provide fruit for pupils in our snack areas during the day. Children 

also have regular access to a drink of water. 

Please could you provide a change of clothes for your child in a named PE 

bag in case they need them during the day.  The bags can be purchased from  

the school office for £2.00 

 End of the School Day 

Children come out of school at 2.55pm and wait with their teacher until a grown up collects 

them. If for whatever reason you are running late your child will be waiting at the Upper 

school office. If your child is late in a morning they will come in through the lower school 

office. 

 Reading  

Your child will bring a reading book home every day and this will be changed 

on a Tuesday and Thursday if their home reading book is signed. 
 

 Homework  

Homework will be given out every few weeks. Please support your child with their 

homework and return to school in their book bag. School Bags can be purchased from the 

school office for £3.00. 

 


